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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 20th November 2020 

Message from the Headteacher:   

This week we have been focusing on Anti-Bullying as it has been 

National Anti-Bullying Week: United against bullying. The children 

have taken part in different activities throughout the week and we 

have shared a variety of stories with them as well. Thank you to 

everyone who encouraged their children to wear odd socks today 

to recognise that we are all different. 

 

Children across the school have started to learn about the 

Christmas story and why Christians celebrate Christmas. I was very 

impressed with children in Year 5 and 6, who were able to compare 

and contrast different versions of the story from the Bible. Year 1 

and 2 have also thought about what gifts they would give a baby 

now and have made their own, ‘Welcome to this World’ cards. 

 

Our new school pets have settled in well and I know that the 

children have enjoyed choosing the names for their class snails and 

making sure they are fed with the correct food. 

 

Earlier on this month the children in Year 5 and 6 were asked to 

design the REAch2 Christmas Card. On Wednesday I sent 4 designs 

to Cathie Paine, our Deputy CEO and she will choose the overall 

winner. Well done to Latoya, Faith, Demmi and Annie for showing 

amazing ‘Creativity’. I would also like to say a big thank you and well 

done to all of Year 5 and 6 because they made it very difficult to 

choose! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend, 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

House Points 

Owls 
916 

Panthers 
943 

Dragons 
917 

Dolphins 
936 

 

 

Attendance This Week 

TARGET: 96% 

Julia Donaldson 88.5% 

Judith Kerr 89.2% 

Oliver Jeffers 94.6% 

Roald Dahl 93.4% 

Enid Blyton 90.3% 

Jacqueline Wilson 93.8% 

Michael Morpurgo 89.8% 

J K Rowling 87.6% 

Michael Rosen 95.8% 

 

 

Christmas Dinner is on 11th December and 

the menu will be sent via Ping. Please let us 

know by 4th December if you would like 

your child to have a Christmas Dinner. 
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